
 
                                                         BULLET POINTS OF OUR COMMITTEE MEETINGS  

March, April and May 2017 
 

 History of Llanfynydd  Photograph Book 
We discussed a suggestion that a book could be created with many of the photos displayed at our 

recent Community Historical Photos Social evening.  

 

 Llanfynydd Community Web site  

The Community Council have confirmed to us, that the Community website will continue to be 

available to the Community and not just restricted to CC matters. Any promotional material for 

business use will need to be approved by the Council, otherwise events and information can be 

added by Lee Strudwick directly.  

 

 Community Brainstorming Session 

                           a) Tree Preservation Orders (TPO) :- We have enquired on how to apply for a TPO. 
                           b) Improvement to the drainage and road surface outside the Church towards the bridge:  A  
                               works instruction by the County Council has been issued for the drainage works, however the     

      full extent of the proposed works is not known. We will wait to see. 

 

  Floral Display Competition 2017 
We have requested Grant aid funding from the Community Council.   

Closing Date for Applications, 16th July.  

Joseph Atkin, Head Gardener at Aberglasney has again kindly offered to judge the event on 23rd July  

Application forms on Facebook, Notice Boards, Pen Y Bont and from Committee Members. 

 
 Marie Curie Coffee Morning 

We had a very successful fund raising event including, an Auction, Coffee and Cakes, and Raffle, 

working together with the Pen Y Bont to raise £350 in aid of this worthy cause. The presentation 

cheque was presented to Marie Curie at the 4th May Coffee Morning. Our thanks to everybody 

involved. 

 

 May 2017, Community Council Elections. 
We congratulated our Chairperson, Claire Papworth on becoming a Community Councillor, wishing 

her every success in her new role. 

 

 AGM 2017 

Our AGM will be held at the Pen Y Bont on the 29th June 2017, at 7.30pm. Our activities for 

2017/2018 may have to be reduced to time constraints of the committee for the forthcoming year.  

We will discuss our programme of activities with our members at our AGM. 

 

 Summer Newsletter 
Has been discussed, drafted and will soon be distributed. 

 


